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CORRECTION TO NOTICE OF PARTIAL DENIAL
QF AMENDMENT TO FACILITY OPERATING
LICENSES AND OPPORTUNITY FOR A HEARING

On April 10, 1996, the FEDERAL REGISTER published a Notice of Partial
Denial of Amendment to Facility Operating Licenses and Opportunity for a
Hearing. On page 15983, under Commonwealth Edison Company, Docket Nos.

STN 50-454, STN 50-455, STN 50-456 and STN 50-457, first paragraph, the
Facility Operating License Nos. should have read NPF-37, NPF-66, NPF-72 and
NPF-77.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, this 16th day of April 1996.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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George F. Dick, Jr., Sr. Project Manager
Project Directorate I11-2

Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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